
 
 
 

GRANTS TO THE VOLUNTARY SECTOR PANEL –  
6TH MARCH 2019 

 
SUBJECT: WELSH CHURCH ACTS FUND – CHANGES TO CRITERIA 
 
REPORT BY:  CORPORATE DIRECTOR FOR EDUCATION & CORPORATE SERVICES 
 

 
1. PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1.1 To consult with Panel Members on proposed changes to the criteria for the Welsh Church 

Acts Fund, and the introduction of formal criteria relating to how the grant scheme is 
operated within Caerphilly County Borough Council. 
 

1.2 A Draft Cabinet Report has been prepared which describes the changes proposed and the 
rationale for the various changes.  The Grants to the Voluntary Sector Panel are being 
consulted before a final report is considered by Cabinet on 27th March 2019.  The draft 
Cabinet report and supporting documents are attached at Appendix 1 to this report. 

 
 
Author:  Vicki Doyle – Policy Officer (doylevm@caerphilly.gov.uk)  
 
Consultees: Stephen Harris – Interim Head of Business Improvement Services 

(harrisr@caerphilly.gov.uk) 
Nicole Scammell – Head of Corporate Finance (scammn@caerphilly.gov.uk) 

  Andrew Southcombe – Finance Manager (southak@caerphilly.gov.uk) 
  David Roberts – Principal Group Accountant (roberda@caerphilly.gov.uk) 
  Huw Jones – Senior Auditor (joneshd@caerphilly.gov.uk) 
  Kathryn Peters – Corporate Policy Manager (peterk@caerphilly.gov.uk) 
 
Appendices: 
 
Appendix 1 Draft Cabinet Report on proposed changes to the Welsh Church Acts Fund 
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